
‘The world beyond my window’

What geographical processes 

create and shape places?

How is your life connected to 

different places?

How is your life influenced 

by different places?

What is the human and physical 

geography of these places?



RGS Young Geographer of the Year 
Competition 2020!

The deadline for all entries is 

Tuesday 30 June 2020 at 5pm

This years’ Young Geographer of the Year competition gives you the 

chance to explore the potential that Geography holds! Although we 

are confined to our homes right now, we would like you to explore 

your wider geographical horizons. So the title this year is ...... 

To enter you need to produce an A3 size poster. This 

can be hand-made (then sent electronically via a scanned 

copy or photograph) or using PowerPoint, Word, Publisher 

or PDF etc. Your poster must be accompanied 

by an entry form.

‘the world beyond my window’



RGS Young Geographer of the Year 
Competition 2020!

Key Stage 2 Criteria

(pupils aged 7-11)

Key Stage 3 Criteria

(pupils aged 11-14)

Key Stage 4 Criteria

(pupils aged 14-16)

Describe one or more 

geographical ideas.

Use at least one annotated 

image, diagram, chart or map. 

Describe two or more geographical 

ideas. 

Use at least two annotated images, 

diagrams, charts or maps,

Describe three or more

geographical ideas.

Use at least three annotated 

images, diagrams, charts or maps.

**Please note that given the coronavirus situation, all entries and 

entry forms can only be submitted by electronic copy, scan or photo 

to YGOTY@RGS.ORG.



What does an excellent poster look like? 
Take a look at past years entries!



RGS Young Geographer of the Year 
Competition 2020!

Winners and Highly Commended entries will be announced by the end of the 
Summer Term 2020 and could get invited to a special award ceremony 

depending on lockdown restrictions. 

It would be amazing to see a 

winning or highly commended entry 

from Leith Academy. 

If you are interested in taking part in this 

year’s competition please let Mrs Hannay 

know by emailing her at 

francesca.hannay@leith.edin.sch.uk


